
 

  

            MAPS/CIR/2017-18/1  Date: 12.04.2017 
             Sector -5, Rohini, Delhi - 85 

 

Dear Parent  
As per the circular received from CBSE/AFF./Circular-8/2017 dated: 23.2.2017 
mentioning the guidelines of Hon’ble Supreme Court regarding the safety of 
School children in the school bus, which needs the serious attention of parents 

also for safety of their ward. The School ensures all facilities recommended by 
CBSE as follows- 
1. School bus is prominently written on the back and front of the bus carrying 

school children. 
2. The windows of the bus are fitted with horizontal grills. 
3. The school buses are fitted with speed governors with maximum speed limit 

is limited to 40 kmph. 
4. The bus possesses fire extinguisher at emergency exit door. 
5. The seats of the school bus are made of noncombustible material. 
6. Global Positioning System (GPS) is already installed in the buses and 

CCTV and message to the parent is already in the process to be 
installed within a few days. 

7. Transport manager is entrusted with the responsibility to ensure the security 
of school children. 

8. Every bus driver and conductor possesses the required license for their 
duties and functions. 

9. The students are always accompanied in the bus with attendant & a teacher 
10. The drivers are always dressed in uniform of grey trouser and jacket. 
11. The bus is equipped with First Aid box also. 
12. Seating capacity in the buses is also as per the guidelines. 
13. The record having details of the students are always with the bus conductor. 
14. The driver of the bus is equipped with mobile phone to be used in case of any 

emergency. 
15. The school buses are parked inside the school campus at the time of 

boarding and deboarding of the school students. 
In our endeavor to provide the safety to our school children in the school 

buses, the school has tried to equip the school buses with the facilities as 
per the guidelines from CBSE and we expect parents to take care of the 
same and opt for school bus for the their ward’s safe travelling to and 
from the school. 
 

Note : 
The private vans commuting school children must possess the status of 
commercial vehicles and all the required documents. Vans with private 

numbers are not allowed to be used for school children. So these vans 
cannot ply on the road in the absence of the above mentioned formalities.  
Please pay serious attention. 
Secondly, the van drivers are dropping children outside the gate around 
7:15 while it opens at 7:30 AM, which is quite risky and the school can’t be 

held responsible for any of the unwanted incident if it happens. 
 

With Regards 
 
Principal 
 


